
IDEX Corporation Announces Plans to Delist from Chicago Stock Exchange

October 30, 2017

LAKE FOREST, Ill.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Oct. 30, 2017-- IDEX CORPORATION (NYSE:IEX) today announced that it plans to voluntarily withdraw its
common stock from listing on the Chicago Stock Exchange. IDEX’s common stock will continue to be listed on the New York Stock Exchange.

This decision was made to eliminate duplicative administrative requirements and costs inherent with dual listings. The withdrawal is expected to be
effective next month. The Chicago Stock Exchange will continue to trade IDEX common stock on an unlisted trading privilege basis.

About IDEX:

IDEX Corporation is an applied solutions company specializing in fluid and metering technologies, health and science technologies, and fire, safety
and other diversified products built to its customers’ exacting specifications. Our products are sold in niche markets to a wide range of industries
throughout the world. IDEX shares are traded on the New York Stock Exchange under the symbol “IEX”.
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